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PRESTON MANOR SCHOOL 

Wednesday 21st February 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

On Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school. Every year, 

we celebrate World Book Day with lots of fun reading activities and a character dress-up day. 

The day is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate books and to continue to develop a love for 

reading in our children. 

We have lots of fun activities planned for the children in the run up to World Book Day 

and for the day itself! These include decorating our school and writing poetry based on 

Children’s Laureate Joseph Coelho’s poems. On World Book Day itself, classes will also be able 

to join in live sessions with published author James Campbell, who visited our school last year. 

On World Book Day, we would like to invite the children to come into school dressed 

up as a favourite book character. Please remember that the children will still be completing a 

full day’s learning at school so they should wear comfortable costumes and suitable footwear 

too. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

C. Fielder & S. Lannaman-Williams 
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